From: .|

Sent: 07 May 2020 10:16

To: Planning; Farrant, Ben

Cc:

Subject: 112A Great Russell Street - 2020/1438/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Dear Ben,
We would like to lodge our objection to the above proposal for the underground hotel. The increase in hotel rooms
of 25% and guest occupancy of 36% above the original permission is a significant intensification of a use to which we

originally objected and it will further harm the character of the Conservation Area.

Best wishes,

For:
Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee

http://www.bloomsburylives.co.uk/

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of individual or entity to
whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it
and all copies from your system. The views expressed herein are those of the BCAAC and not related in any way to
Hugh Cullum Architects Ltd. This email and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus, or defect, but it is
the responsibility of the recipient to ensure this

This ¢c-mail may contain information which is confidential, lcgally privileged and/or copyright protected. This c-mail
is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from
your computcr. Scc our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about
you and rcsidents.



